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Dear all, 

 

 Hi! How are you doing? I hope you are doing well. 

 Today I am writing you how thankful I am to what you have done to the 

station. Because of your help, the station has changed a lot! At first, I thought it 

would be difficult to change it. More and more people like the station than before. 

An old man told me that the station is the best station in London. I also enjoy 

coming here! Last week I visited the station with my wife. My wife was also 

surprised at the change!! I know you had a lot of discussion and hard work. I 

appreciate your help a lot. Especially I liked the balloons! 

 

Now I would like to ask you a favor. I’d like all the people in our city to 

know how the station has changed, and so please give a presentation in front of 

everyone about the change.  Please explain the followings. 

 

-  What problem did the station have? 

-  How did you solve the problem?  

 

I hope you continue working for the city. It would be great if we can talk 

about our city again. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Most sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Alexander Boris de Pfeffel Johnson 

Mayor of London 

 

 

 

http://portraits.titina-chalmatzi.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/06/Boris-Johnson.jpg


★Questions★ 

1. To whom is this letter written? 

2. What did an old man say to the mayor? 

3. Why was the mayor’s wife surprised? 

4. What is the mayor asking you to do? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


